BOARD POLICIES

REHABILITATION

At the Workers' Compensation Board meeting held on May 6, 1982, the
following policy was agreed upon and adopted.

No. 1 Reserve For Rehabilitation

All costs expended for Rehabilitation, are to be charged against

the Reserve for Rehabilitation, and approved by the Executive Secretary.
Claims costs charged against the Reserve for Rehabilitation shall not
be recorded in the experience account of the employer concerned.
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B. Booth
Executive Secretary

This policy revokes Board Policy Claims No. 19 dated February 15, 1977.



